11/7/2014 8:21:47 PM
Re: Next Week

Thanks! I've copied Katherine Veldran so she is aware.
Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 7, 2014, at 8:20 PM, Remsey, James < > wrote:

Katherine,

Over the past few years security settings we're put in place to protect the state network from
some international networks.

So, next weeks there may be issue with traveling users accessing state resources. It may
potentially effect laptops, when connected to foreign wireless networks, as well as mobile
devices.

In the event that users unable to access email or other state resources please call, text or email
me and I'll work to get the restrictions temporarily lifted.

We are unable to know what networks they will be using to access state resources, however
DTO is fully aware of the possible issue are standing by should it occur.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Regards

Jim

James Remsey

Director of Information Technology

Governor's Office of Executive Policy and Programs

(803) 734-4511 office
(803) 239-8092 mobile
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